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4th January 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
For the first part of the Spring Term, Oak Class will be learning about Traditional Tales 
such as Goldilocks, The Three Little Pigs and Little Red Riding Hood. As part of this 
experience, the children will be finding out about the setting of these tales. During the 
morning of Tuesday 10th January, we will be visiting our Forest School site in Bushy Leith 
Copse. During our visit, we will be hunting for the different characters that will be hiding 
in the woods, as well as role playing our own stories with a woodland setting. 
For this visit please bring in suitable clothing for your child to change into, including 
wellies, multiple warm layers and a waterproof coat.  
 
Please note that the Local Visits Consent Form that you filled in when your child started 
school will cover this visit, however, if any medication has changed since this was 
completed, please let us know. 
 
We will need parent helpers for this visit. If you are able to help please let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Laura Fogden (Mrs) 
Oak Class Teacher 
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